

My Family Tree

## Ron Adamson P.O.Box 716 OAKLEIGH VIC 3166

Phone 03 9570 4799

18th February, 1998

Dear Mrs. Phyllis Hohnen,

Thank you for your letter received this day. I was glad to hear that Helen is spreading the word of the ROWLAND Family. I am sorry I have done no resarch on the WHITTEN's in New South Wales for two reasons, one, they are only distantly connected to me and, two, I am being pressed to produce a book on my mother's side of my family. This book centres on a particular farm property on the Manning River and the family and descendants who have grown up there. I spent many wonderful school holidays there in the early 1940's and a second cousin is still the proud owner of the property.

Now about the ROWLAND book. I still have two copies available at a cost of \$43.00 including package and postage. If you feel that you are unable to purchase a copy, I could extract the details on Edward ROWLAND, but would be unable to work on it at this time. Once I have the next book finished I would be free to do any research you wanted on the WHITTEN's.

Thank you for your enquiry and I hope to hear from you again in the near future.

Kindest Regards

Ron Adamson

